
NEW JERSEY CCW BULLETIN 

 

As of today, July 13, 2022 there are no definitive procedures or 

updated requirements regarding the New Jersey CCW 

application. 

There are several inaccurate rumors and letters circulating 

around the state. The truth is, no one really knows what the 

firm requirements will be, and what is going to definitively be 

accepted as proof of fulfillment of these requirements. 

The State of New Jersey has advised that they will be issuing 

clear guidelines in the very near future. 

We will post this information on line as soon as we know what 

is entailed. 

Until we get a final decision from the State of New Jersey on 

the requirements we recommend that you consider holding off 

on applying for your CCW or spending money on a class and 

qualification that may not be needed. 

Feel free to contact the Police Department with any questions.  


